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6th June 2024

Badger and Otter Trip to We The Curious
Tuesday, 2nd July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Badger and Otter Class will be visiting We The Curious, Bristol on Tuesday, 2nd July. We The Curious is a
science centre and educational charity on Bristol’s Harbourside. Due to a fire, it has been closed since
April 2022 and we are lucky enough to be visiting on their very first day of re-opening!

As well as exploring the exhibitions which are across two floors, we will also be taking part in a Bodyworks
Workshop which will enhance our understanding of human biology using digital microscopes and x-rays.

Children are required to wear their full school uniform. We will leave immediately promptly after
registration at 8.50am and will be back at school for the end of the school day at 3.20pm.

All children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle. If your child has free school meals, you can
order a free packed lunch provided by the Kitchen, in the same way you normally book school meals. The
packed lunch option has been added to your child’s Parentpay account, and any pre-ordered lunches will
be handed to the children to put in the bag, when they arrive at school.

We are very fortunate that the PTA has generously agreed to help meet the cost of the coach and
therefore each child need only pay £5.00. Please provide your consent and make payment via Parentpay
by Tuesday 25th June.

We look forward to enjoying a good day with the children.

Yours sincerely,

Lisa Tunstall and Ania Woods

Badger and Otter Class Teachers

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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